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It is the time of year to test our communication methods. Do you get our email messages as notifications via 

Bromcom? Did you know that you can now update the information that we hold in school for your child 

through the MCAS portal? Support notes are available on our school website. 

In the event of extreme weather, whenever possible, Meldreth Primary School will remain open. When heavy falls 

of snow develop overnight and continue into the following day or extreme icy conditions occur, we will inform 

you by 7.30am if the school is to be closed. 

On bad weather days check on the front page of our school website at www.meldreth.cambs.sch.uk and please 

check for an email message from school. We will also inform the ‘Cambridge School Closure’ page. 

 

Once school is open, we will remain open until the end of the school day at 3.10 pm. If heavy snow falls during 

the day and you are concerned about getting your child home, you are welcome to collect your child earlier. 

Please do not telephone in these circumstances, just call into school to collect the children. Phone lines do 

become extremely blocked as you can imagine. It is our aim to open school every day but the safety of our 

children our staff are our main considerations when making difficult decisions. 

Parent Consultation Evenings  

We are hosting our parents’ consultation meetings this term on Thursday 23rd and Tuesday 28th February. 

This is an opportunity for you to have a progress update from your child’s teacher, and for teachers to provide 

an overview of your child in school.  

 

https://www.meldreth.cambs.sch.uk/web/my_child_at_school/407910
https://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/residents/children-and-families/schools-learning/school-term-dates-closures/school-closures


When is the right time to let your child take their first steps of 

independence? What age are they able to start making their way to school without you? 

At our school, staff and Governors agree that all children, up until the end of Year 4 (age 8-9) are collected 

from school by an adult. In Year 5 and 6 many parents are keen for their children to begin to develop some 

independence skills, by allowing them to walk home alone or to walk to a local 'pick up' place, where parents 

collect them and take them home from there. In these cases, we ask parents to complete a form giving us 

permission to release them from school unaccompanied by an adult. For more information, look at the 

travelling to and from school page on our website. Year 5/6 parents may submit permission via MCAS using 

the Parental Consent menu option. 

 

Wrap-around care 

Any changes to booking breakfast or afterschool care places now should be made by emailing as far ahead as 

possible to lookout@meldreth.cambs.sch.uk. 
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From the Team at Meldreth Primary School – we wish you well!  
 

Upcoming Events 

Friday 20th January PTA School Disco 

Tuesday 28th  February Y5 & 6 Quicksticks Hockey 

13th  to 17th  February  HALF TERM 

Wednesday 1st  February Bedtime Story After School 

Thursday 23rd  February 
Parent Consultations 

Tuesday 28th  February 


